
    

 
  COPA Flight 92 
________________________________________ 

March 18, 2013 Meeting 

 
 Our regular meeting for March will be on Monday, the 

18
t h  

 at the Flying Club building at 7:30 PM.  Guest 

speaker for the evening will be Cory Hillman, Captain for 

West Jet. It should be interesting to see things from the left 

seat.  

 

Fly-In Pancake Breakfast:       
 

Most of the plans are in place for our Fly-In / Drive-

In pancake breakfast to be held on Sunday, May 5.   

Please mark your calendars.  We’ll need everybody 

to turn out and help.  We will be filling out the chart 

of responsibilities at the March 18
th
 meeting.  If you 

want to do a particular job please let us know at the 

meeting or by e-mail.   See the attached poster and 

please e-mail it to your friends in other clubs. 

 

Poker Rally:. 
 

Darrell and his committee,  Bob Orr, Curtis John, 

Aubrey Stuart, Abe Derksen, & Jim Thoreson.have 

been working really hard over the past month getting 

the plans in place for the North 40 Ranch  Poker Rally 

to be held on Saturday, May 11.   There hasn’t been 

an Air Poker Rally for many years here in Central 

Alberta and the interest is really high,  since  

registration is free and the prizes are fantastic. The 

three main prizes are a  Zula headset with Bluetooth, 

Apple i-pad, and a Go-Pro camera. Several other 

prizes have also been donated. Be sure to mark your 

calendars and be available  to fly and also help with 

the rally.  The Rally Poster with details will be 

forwarded to you shortly. If you plan to fly, be sure 

to take a friend with you and introduce that person 

to our wonderful world of flight. 

 

                           Remember when?       

        Now the site of Alberta Custom Homes 

               Just north of Gary Moe Mazda 

 

Visit our website:    

Our new website is up and running.    Lindsey 

Loring, who works for Abe Derksen at John Deere, 

has  re-designed it and has made some really 

interesting changes.  We received pictures of 

airplanes from some owners but not all. Christine 

Brown will be maintaining the website  so please 

send her the best picture you have of your plane so 

that it can be included as we change the web-page 

to make it more interesting.  

 

daltec.brown2@gmail.com 

 

 

www.reddeerflyingclub.org 

 

To Contact Us: 

Dale: Brown         347-1519 

Jim Munawych:    346-4508 

 Bert Lougheed:    343-3808   

 Jim Thoreson:       346-6731 

John Radomsky:    391-2075 

Wes: Cooke:          318-2491  

Colin Heuven:       505-7538  

 Ron Schmidt:       886-2022 

Gary Hillman:       728-3630 

Darrell Glover:       224-3010 

 

 

 



 

 
    
 


